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Mr. Leonard L. Webb
GSA Buildings Manager
Hyattsville Field Office
6525 Belcrest Road -

Suite #1010
Hyattsville, Maryland 20782

Dear Mr. Webb:

Subject: Willste Building Elevators, Handicapped Facilities
Lease #GS-11B-20003

Confirming our telephone conversation of Tuesday morning, February 8,1983,
the first sentence of paragraph four (4) of Rider #4 of the Subject lease,

addresses the requirement to modify the " elevators" to accommodate the
handicapped. Your letter to me dated January 28, 1983 references modifica-
tions to only one (1) elevator that is being equipped for the handicapped

!
requirements.

Since these modifications are incomplete and remain the responsibility of
the Lessor, we are bringing this to your attention and request prompt

' satisfaction of the requirements specified in the referenced Lease Rider #4.

Sincerely,

&' -

"
Ric ard E. Iselin, Chief
Building and Operations Branch
Division of Facilities and
" Operations Support, ADM

.

cc: S0akley., WPRU
BMitchum, SAH ' W
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